NWLERC Report

To: Council of Governors
From: PZC Suzanne Gayda, NWLERC President

We have completed Phase 2 of our warehouse build. We have occupancy and have emptied the
container into the warehouse and moved it off the property.

We have several plaques of appreciation to award now that clubs are starting to meet again face to face.
We held a successful Volunteer Appreciation Picnic on September 18.
We have sent glasses to only two mission trips in Africa. Hopefully business will pick up.

We have lots and lots of raw glasses. We really need more volunteers to process them. We are piloting a
program with Airway Corrections to process glasses. It is a work in progress.

We have a great core of wonderful volunteers and can use more. We would love for clubs to schedule
work parties and help us wash, polish and sort glasses. Thank you to Bill Scholl who recently brought a
group and Tim Johnson who also brings in volunteers.

Respectfully Submitted,
PZC Suzanne Gayda



